VOLUME 5

NEWSLETTER

Megan Baker House

Megan Baker House

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER



2025

JUNE

NEWSLETTER







THERES STILL TIME TO BOOK YOUR SUMMER INTENSIVES!

THIS YEAR, WE ARE RUNNING FOR 5

WEEKS ALONGSIDE OUR REGULAR SESSIONS! SESSIONS ARE RUNNING FROM MONDAY 21ST JULY - FRIDAY 22 ND AUGUST AT OUR TWO LEDBURY VENUES AND 11TH - 13TH AUGUST AT LUDLOW.

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN THESE SESSIONS, CONTACT SUE ON SUE @ MEGANBAKERHOUSE.ORG.UK



Fashion show 2025.

Raft Clothing and Megan
Baker House proudly present
our High Summer Fashion
Show 2025!

Where: Raft of Ledbury, HR8 1DS

When: Wednesday 9th July 2025 @ 6:30pm

To get your ticket, pop into store or call 01531634566

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT...

KELLY-

CONDUCTIVE ASSISTANT AND 2ND YR STUDENT





Employee
spotlight will give
you a chance to
get to know our
staff a little
better. This
month's
employee
spotlight is on
Kelly!

WHAT'S ONE SHOW, BOOK OR PODCAST YOU ARE CURRENTLY LOVING?

• USUALY SOME SORT OF ASTROLOGY PODCAST
WHAT'S A FUN FACT MOST PEOPLE DON'T KNOW ABOUT YOU?
-I AM ALLERGIC TO ELEPHANTS! WHICH I THINK IS THE MOST
RANDOM THING TO BE ALLERGIC TOO.

IF YOU COULD TRAVEL ANYWHERE IN THE WORLD, WHERE WOULD YOU GO?

• PROBABLY JAPAN! I LOVE THE JAPENESE CULTURE.
WHAT'S SOMETHING YOU ARE PASSIONATE ABOUT?

IM VERY PASSOINATE ABOUT ROWING, IV BEEN DOING IT FOR
6 YEARS NOW!

YOUR GO TO COMFORT FOOD?

IT HAS TO BE PIZZA, EVERYTIME! HAM & PINEAPPLE (YES, PINEAPPLE DOES BELONG ON PIZZA)

A big thank you!



We are thrilled to announce that Marches Biogas took on the 3 Peaks Challenge in June!! Thier dedicated team trained hard to conquer the highest peaks in England, Scotland, and Wales within 24hours!! They absolutely smashed it on one of the hottest weekends of the year!! So far, they have raised nearly £9,000 to be split between us and Westfield Special School! There's still time to donate! Please scan the QR code to go to their go fund me page!



Celebrating our students' achievements...

It has been a busy and productive semester for our student conductive education specialists. We are proud to announce that one student is working towards qualifying at the end of July 2025, and two others are progressing into their final year of training this coming September.

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to MBH staff Chloe and Sue, practice tutors for Birmingham City University/Conductive College. Their dedication and behind-thescenes support play a vital role in delivering high-quality, practice-based training at the BA degree level.

A heartfelt thank you also goes to all the clients who have generously supported our students' learning throughout the past year. Your involvement has been instrumental in helping to pass on the principles and practice of conductive education to the next generation.









Coffee & Chat

ON TUESDAY 24TH JUNE, WE HOSTED OUR FIRST COFFEE AND CHAT SESSION FOR THE PARTNERS, FAMILY MEMBERS, AND FRIENDS OF PEOPLE LIVING WITH PARKINSON'S. WE RECOGNISE THE VITAL ROLE THESE INDIVIDUALS PLAY IN SUPPORTING THEIR LOVED ONES, AND WE VALUE THE LIVED EXPERIENCE AND EXPERTISE THEY BRING.

THIS INAUGURAL SESSION FOCUSED ON THE TOPIC OF WEIGHT TRANSFERENCE, LED BY SUE, HEAD OF CLIENT SERVICES AT MBH. IT WAS AN ENGAGING AND INSIGHTFUL MORNING, WHERE EVERYONE HAD THE OPPORTUNITY TO SHARE, LEARN, AND CONNECT IN A RELAXED AND SUPPORTIVE ENVIRONMENT.

THE FEEDBACK WAS OVERWHELMINGLY POSITIVE, WITH MANY ATTENDEES ASKING FOR MORE SESSIONS IN THE FUTURE.

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO RUTH FOR PROVIDING THE MOST BEAUTIFUL AND DELICIOUS CAKE — IT WAS VERY MUCH APPRECIATED BY ALL!



Thank you to the EF Bulmer Trust who have awarded a grant to us towards our services!



Check out our wishlist via the QR code below

AMAZON WISHLIST

As always, thank you to everyone who has donated items from our wishlist! We are so grateful!

